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August 27, 2021 

Jim Doody 
Elam Construction, Inc. 
556 Struthers Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

RE: Vagneur Site, Permit No.  M-1980-085, Inspection Problem Extension Request Approval 

Dear Mr. Doody: 

On August 25, 2021 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
request to extend the corrective action deadline related to Spill #2021-0223. The Division 
acknowledges that documentation has been provided to CDPHE and is awaiting their review. Upon 
CDPHE approval provide the Division with the required Corrective Action Documentation..  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 


